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10th November 2023 

Dear Families of Year 3,  

As part of our topic, ‘The Dawn of Mankind’, we have decided to hold a Stone Age themed 

day to allow the children to fully immerse themselves in our curriculum learning. This 

themed day will be held on Thursday 23rd November. On this day, the children will be 

looking further into the lives of people from the Stone Age. This will include making a 

Stone Age stew using fruits, creating their own cave paintings and having first-hand 

experience of hunting and gathering.  

We would really like all children to be in costume on this day although it is not necessary 

to purchase any outfits. Instead, please use clothes/accessories you already have or can 

borrow to create your costume. Please see the pictures for inspiration. Costumes do not 

need to be 100% accurate and should be weather appropriate, i.e.warm.  

Please do ask if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Miss Disher and Miss Sarton 

Year 3 Team 


